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On-Site Assistance – 
	Crescent-Iroquois HS

DeKalb HS

Hampshire HS 

Illinois Valley Community College

Indian Creek HS

Joliet Junior College

Kaneland HS

Kankakee County AITC 


	Kishwaukee College 

Milford HS 

Peotone HS

Rochelle HS

Seneca HS

Somonauk HS

Streator HS

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 48
· Careers in Agri-Science and Technology, Kankakee CC- 6
· Section 6 C-SAT Training- 10

· Benefits of FFA Alumni Chapters, Milford HS- 32

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11

· FCAE Staff Meeting – Home of Ron Reische, Springfield 

· Cook County Farm Bureau Board Christmas Banquet, Chicago

· KARVES EFE Director Meeting (Don Fay), Kankakee
· Joliet Junior College Meeting with Staff and tour of new livestock center

· State FFA Crops CDE and IAVAT Professional Development Cmte. Mtg, Urbana

· FCAE Christmas Meeting, Monticello

Other Activities
· Prepared documents and corresponded with individuals regarding the St. Anne, Momence, and Burlington-Central Startups.
· Reviewed and processed amended IFGA budgets.

· Updated the teacher candidate/vacancy pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2103
Commentary

Things are slowly progressing with the St. Anne, Momence, and Burlington Central Startups. Meetings are scheduled in January for discussing these opportunities with EFE directors and community leaders.  Most of the schools who received Ag Ed Improvement grants have either begun or are close to finishing their projects. I think that this grant is going to have a lot more impact than we originally thought to our smaller schools who cannot otherwise afford to start these projects.  The new sections have been meeting and/or have plans to meet to work out details of their new organization, and in District 2 everyone seems very willing to make things work.   












